EVENTS -- WOMEN'’S HISTORY MONTH 2010

As we continue making our way through Women's History Month 2010,
we here at Delta Renaissance will be highlighting great Mississippi women
of history, look for us every Fridays, during the 5:00 local news hour.

And now for your cultural arts updates....

On, Friday, March 12-Sunday the 14th,

The must see Stage play, “Believing in a Man” by local playwright Evelyn Folk will be
presented at the E.E. Bass Auditorium. Show times are 7:00pm and 5:00 for
Sunday’s performance. For more information contact 662.820.7925, or 822.0365

Friday, March 12

The Leland Blues Project will host the 8t annual HWY 61 Blues Museum Benefit and
special presentation to Blues Legend Mr. Mickey Rodgers will be held at the Walnut
Street Blues Bar, in Greenville. Door opens at 7pm. For more information contact
Billy Johnson at 347.4223

Saturday March 13, 2010

WGNL radio present the 1¥* Annual Spring Fling Funk Festival, at the Batesville Civic
Ctr,. Featuring Lakeside, Confunction, the Barkays, J. Blackfoot, and you!

Show time is 8pm call 662.453.1646, for more information

Saturday March 20

Genealogy Workshop How to trace Native American ancestry will be held at the
Winterville Mounds 1-3pm. FREE...

For more info call 662.334.4684

Also on Saturday March 20

A Step Show will be held at the Washington County Convention Center

Contact Victoria Douglas 662.332.0488 or the Washington County Convention Center
for more information.
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Now, be sure to tune in DELTA FOX-10, every Saturday @ 1:00pm.
To see the full version of “Delta Renaissance” This week we will talk to cultural



activist and artist manager Ms. Carol Marble.

Also, remember this Friday during the 5:00 local news, we will continue with our
great Women of Mississippi history celebration, with a special tribute to Dr.
Margaret Walker Alexander.

This has been Sade Turnipseed inviting you all to stay connected to your culture,
right here on WABG and DELTA FOX-10.

If you have any cultural arts announcements that you would like to share please
send them to me at: deltarenaissance@aol.com. And you can always check out all
the events on our website www.DeltaRenaissance.com.




